
In our continued efforts to minimize the 
spread of COVID-19 and until further notice, 
we will reopen Monday, April 13, 2020 and 
only operate with minimal staff on Monday, 
Wednesday and Friday from 9:00 am to 3:00 
pm.   
Our office will remain closed to the public, 
but any payments may be placed in our night 
depository box.  Any customer inquiries may 
be made during the days of Monday, 
Wednesday and Friday from the hours of 
10:00 am to 12:00 pm to (716) 937-9484.  Only 
a true gas related emergency should be left 
on our answering service.   
If you happen to come in contact with our 
personnel, please practice social distancing 
and follow the mandatory rules and 
regulations set in place by our Government.  
If we all continue to follow the safety 
guidelines, we will get through these 
challenges together.   
Thank you again for your patience and 
understanding.  
  
 
 


